
Attachment 12:  Approval of Study St. Louis 
  



From:                              Hailey, Kenneth L [klhailey@SLMPD.ORG] 

Sent:                               Wednesday, November 17, 2010 3:01 PM 

To:                                   David Cantor 

Cc:                                Pat Dean Brick; Baumgartner, Jerome V. 

Subject:                          RE: Materials for BJS study on the NCVS 

 

David, 

  

Chief Isom has approved the information you sent earlier today.  Once you 

get your sample numbers and specific time frame worked out, I’ll get with 

our IT group and get you some information. 

  

Let me know when you are ready for us. 

  

 

 

 

From: David Cantor [mailto:CANTORD1@WESTAT.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 9:39 AM 

To: Hailey, Kenneth L 

Cc: Pat Dean Brick 

Subject: Materials for BJS study on the NCVS 

  

Ken, 

  

It was good talk with you  several weeks ago about the NCVS study.  

Attached are the details related to the study, including the general 

purpose, the information we would need from the records, the study 

procedures and the study products.  When we talked, you wanted to show 

this to the Chief to get his approval.  Let me know if you have any 

additional questions. 

  

We were also wondering if you knew of any other cities that might be open 

to working with us on the study?  We are particularly interested in 

cities that might have a similar ‘open records’ statutes as St. Louis.   

  

Sorry for the delay in getting this to you. 

  

  

David Cantor  

Senior Scientist  

Westat  

Phone: 301-294-2080  

Fax:     301-294-2034  

e-mail: davidcantor@westat.com  


